
 

 

June 6, 2016 

TO:   Members of the Public 

FROM:  Dean C. Logan 

  Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk 

Early Ballot Pick-up Program 

The Department has established an Early Ballot Pickup Program for the June 7 Presidential 

Primary election to expedite ballot processing and improve election efficiency.  On Election Day, 

56 two-person teams will be deployed to pick up ballots at precincts participating in the 

program.  In accordance with State law, sealed ballots will be removed from participating polling 

locations before the closing of the polls and delivered to the Department’s headquarters for 

processing.   

The locations of the precincts participating in the Early Ballot Pickup program will be posted on 

the Department’s website 48 hours before Election Day.  All poll workers are being trained to 

prepare for early ballot pickup and to answer questions at polling locations.  To ensure that 

voters are aware of the Early Ballot Pickup program, posters will be displayed at participating 

precincts notifying the public that an early ballot pickup will be conducted at the location. 

 

 

http://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/codes_displaySection.xhtml?lawCode=ELEC&sectionNum=14422.

